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Failing Grades,Conduct Points JoltTeorn
Failure of two or more 
subjects and the receiving 
of more than 35 conduct 
points during the first 
six weeks grading period 
will keep some of Bailey's 
sports* figures from play~ 
ing basketball until after 
the secbnd report period.
Among those failing to 
meet the standards are 
JAMES RAY LAM, J. W. BIS- 
SETTE, WILLIAM STOTT, and 
ANNETTE DAVIS.
"These students may con

tinue to attend practice 
sessions, but it has not 
been decided whether they 
will get a suit," declared 
Coach W, H. We stall.

Sophs.Jrs,CQpturG

TournamentVictoriQS

Tops in basketball here 
at BHS is the sophomore 
girls’ team and the junior 
boys* team. This was prov
ed at the class tourna
ments played the . earlier 
part of October,
Senior girls swept a vic
tory over the freshmen 
girls with a score of 32- 
26,
Sophomore girls stopped 
the juniors with a 39-23 
win*
In the boys' games, the 
juniors spanked the fresh
men by a U2-point margin^ 
With a 10-point lead, the 
sophomores won over the 
seniors, U5-35.

Play-offs were wonby the 

sophomore girls with a 32- 
31 victory and by the jun

ior boys scoring 6l points 

to tho sophom ores l i l .

be

COACH REVIEWS 

TOURNAMENTS

**A11 tournament games 
were a success and almost 
all games were close," 
states Coach W, H, Westall, 
Here is a brief run-down 
on some of the players as 
given by the coach, 
"Freshmen, SANDRA STOTT, 

playing guard and MARJORIE 
HINTON, forward, have some 
skill to be developed, 
FRED LAMM and DONNIE HAR
RIS have natural ability 
and are potential ball
players,
"J. W. BISSETTE has im

proved and he*s beginning 
to gain control of the set 
shot, WILLLIM STOTT jumps 
well and has a smooth jump 
shot,
"I*m depending on MTY 

HORTON for scoring points. 
She works the ball well, 
but vjill not shoot when

The Benchwarmer

Twenty-four hepefuls went 
out for the girls* basket
ball team. Of these, 18 
will receive suits.
Trying to earn a place on 
this year's squad are ap
proximately 30 boys. There 
arc suits for only l5* 
Posters containing the 
1956-'57 schedule, tenta
tive tournament dates, and 
school nickname will be 
given to the school in 
early December by the 
Pepsi-Cola Company, 
BASKETBALL SCHEDULE

Nov, 6 Saratoga There
" 13 Edward Best Here
" l6 Gardners Here
*' 20 Walstonburg Here
*' 27 Saratoga Here
" 30 Gardners There

she gets a good shot, 
"SONJA MANNING played 
good ball, I wish she had 
gone out for the team,"
"I am very pleased with 

the improvements made by 
BETH HARRIS and ALICE RUTH 
ISSETTE. They handle the 
ball better, shoot more 
accurately and move faster, 
"I am expecting great 

things from JIMMY DEW, and 
I hope that FAYE LilMM will 
continue playing a good 
game." ____________
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